[image: image1.jpg]


THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents

RE: Wider reopening W/C Monday 15th June 2020

Due the hard work of the staff, the reopening of the school to Reception, year 1 and year 6 has been a great success.  We have managed to open safely for 100% of year 6 children, 75% of Reception and 50% of year 1, as well as offering places to key worker and vulnerable children.
Due to our stringent systems and procedures, we now feel that we are able to safely extend the year 6 bubble to our year 5 pupils on a part-time rota system.
Year 5 Rota System

	Drop off 8.40am

Collection 3.20pm
	Week Commencing 15.06.2020
	Week Commencing 22.06.2020 Onwards

	Monday
	
	Year 5 boys

	Tuesday
	
	Year 5 boys

	Wednesday
	Year 5 boys
	Year 5 girls

	Thursday
	Year 5 girls
	Year 5 girls

	Friday
	
	


Year 5 pupils are encouraged to walk into and out of school unaccompanied.  Please arrange a meeting point for your child.

* These plans are subject to change. 

At this time, we do not feel that it is safe to extend our provision to further year groups; however, we are awaiting further guidance from the Government over the coming weeks.  We will assess the situation accordingly, so please bear with us during these difficult times.

The safety measures set out in our risk assessments are still in place, as the principles are essentially the same.  We will also continue with the staggered start and finish to the school day, along with staggered breaks and lunchtime.  For further information, year 5 parents should refer to the COVID-19 Partial Reopening Information section on our website https://www.howard.staffs.sch.uk/children/b
If you do have any questions or queries then please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your continued support during these unprecedented times.  We appreciate all you are doing for your child at home, which we know can be challenging.  Hopefully, we will soon be back together as the Howard family.
Yours sincerely

Miss Mills
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